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From: Vincent Gribbin, Clerk to the Committee for Infrastructure 
 Alison Ross, Clerk to the Committee for Infrastructure 
 
Date:  4 March 2021 
 
To:  Christine Darrah 
  Clerk to the Committee for Justice 
 
Subject: Protection from Stalking Bill – Call for Evidence. 
 
 
At its meeting yesterday the Committee for Infrastructure considered your 
correspondence regarding the Protection from Stalking Bill and agreed to 
forward it to the Department for Infrastructure for comment and request that it 
outlines the extent to which it considers safety and security of the public in its 
infrastructure projects and the development of its policies. A copy of the 
Departments response will be forwarded to you when received. 
 
I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of your 
Committee. 
 

Regards  
           
 
 

Vincent Gribbin & Alison Ross 
Clerks to the Committee for Infrastructure 
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